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This map is designed to show the progress we have made over the
last 15 years of the Vermont Reptile and Amphibian Atlas. With
your help, we have documented previously unreported species of
reptiles and amphibians in every town, gore, city, and grant in
the state except Stratton. In 173 of those towns you have
reported 11 or more previously unreported species. Thousands
of people like you have contributed reports. Still there are
many remaining gaps in our maps. Some of those gaps are of
common and relatively easy to find species. One of our most
common salamanders is the Eastern Red-backed Salamander. It
has not yet been reported from 15 Vermont towns (including
cities, gores, and grants). Common Gartersnakes have not been
reported from 12 towns and Snapping Turtle has not yet been
reported from over 80 towns. Your help is still needed and
appreciated.

For more information visit our website at www.vtherpatlas.org
or contact:
Jim Andrews at jandrews@middlebury.edu or 802-352-4734
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